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Your GP has requested that you have a Chest X-Ray within 1 week of the above date. 

The Royal South Hants provides a WALK IN SERVICE for CHEST X-RAYS ONLY between the hours of : 

Monday to Friday 9.00am to 4.30pm.  

The Royal South Hants Hospital
X-Ray Department, C Level, 
Brintons Terrace, 
Southampton. 
SO14 0YG.  

Bus routes to the Royal South Hants Hospital : 
First Southampton, City Reds : Route 7
[bookmark: Text]Blue Star : Route U6



IMPORTANT PATIENT INFORMATION

Your GP has requested that you have a Chest X-Ray.  We would encourage you to have your Chest X-Ray as soon as possible as some conditions may get worse if not treated promptly.  Your X-Ray report will be available to your GP within one week of it being taken.  

In some cases after the Chest X-Ray, a hospital specialist may decide that further investigations are required. Please check that your contact details are correct (address and telephone number). If they are not, they can be changed directly with your GP practice or when you are at the hospital.

If your X-Ray suggests further tests are needed, a member of staff from Cardiothoracic Radiology, Southampton General Hospital will contact you directly to arrange a CT (Computerised Tomography) scan of your chest.  

This call will usually be within 7 workings days of when you attended for your Chest X-Ray.   

You may also be contacted by The Respiratory Department at Southampton General Hospital to arrange a hospital appointment to discuss your CT scan results.  

If you do not hear from us please contact your GP for a follow up appointment to discuss the results of the Chest X-Ray, giving one working week for your result to arrive at your surgery

image1.jpg
[INHS]

University Hospital Southampton
NHS Foundation Trust




